Memorandum of Agreement
between

Ann Arbor Public Schools
and the

Ann Arbor Education Association/Office Professionals

The Ann Arbor Education Association/Office Professionals and the Ann Arbor Public
Schools Board of Education agree to the following:

Due to the current financial crisis of the District the parties agree to move the Financial
Reopener for an economic reopener from February 2024 to November 2024.This will

allow for completion & reporting of the District’'s Financial Audit and the Student Fall
Count and the per pupil allowance.
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